
 

 

Here’s a unique opportunity to advertise the good things your institution is doing 
to foster liberal arts and general education. Reach a new audience: program 
administrators and faculty who belong to the AGLS. 

The purpose of Campuses on the Move is to feature a general education or liberal 
education program or curriculum that is undergoing significant   redesign, reform, 
or innovation to reinvigorate an established program. 

Institutions that receive the AGLS Award for the Improvement of General Education 
will be featured in the fall of each year. Any institution is welcome to submit. If 
featured on the website, the program may be asked to submit a proposal to present 
their work at the next annual conference. 

 

What to Submit for Your Campus on the Move 

 Executive summary of no more than 1,000 words; this summary will be on 
the Campus on the Move web page 

 Extended description of the improvement or innovation the general 
education program; this document may incorporate text from academic 
program reviews or similar reports, as appropriate; description should be no 
more than 4 pages long; please submit as a separate PDF and be sure to 
include appropriate program/campus contact information; this PDF will be 
provided as a downloadable for those interested in learning more 

 Include the name, email and phone number of the person to contact for 
more information regarding your GenEd program 

 Include the URL for your campus 
 Include the URL for your GenEd program 
 Include any graphics or photos you would like us to include with the story 

(.jpeg or .png format preferred) 
 Email materials to execdir@agls.org 

 

Those selected will be posted for no less than one month. Previous features 
stories will be available in PDF format. 

Association for General & Liberal Studies     428 5th Street  Columbus, Indiana  47201 

(812) 376-7468     execdir@agls.org     www.agls.org 


